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Issue 3                                                                                                          22 March 2022 

Principal’s Message 

 
Cross Country 
Our Cross Country Carnival is being held this Friday. Please   
refer to the note that was sent out last week to all students in 
Years 3-6. 
 
School Photos 
This year’s school photo day is Monday 4 April. Please refer to 
the note on page 4 for information regarding the ordering of 
photographs. All payments must be made online through The 
School Photographer. 
 
Curriculum Contributions 
Thank you to those who have already actioned this. Please refer 
to the note sent home for specific details. We have identified a 
slight issue with some of the payments families made last year 
and we are working hard to rectify it. If we are holding funds in 
trust, we will send letters to the relevant families. If you believe 
that you have money being held in trust, and you have not      
received a letter by early next week, please send an email to the 
school and my wonderful office ladies will investigate it and get 
back to you. Thank you for your understanding. 
 
 

A picture says a thousand words... 
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Voluntary Contributions 
On the curriculum contribution note, I explained how schools request families to 
pay school fees if they are able and willing. This year we are going to use any  
money we raise from the voluntary contributions towards a new playground     
equipment space. The money we raised from last year’s fun run will cover           
approximately half the cost and so any further money we can raise would be very 
helpful. A picture of the proposed equipment is below. 
 
Missing Notes? 
A reminder that all notes we send home are also placed on the school’s website 
and Parent Portal for your ease and reference. 
 
Keeping information current 
If there have been any changes to your child’s health or the family’s contact details
(phone numbers, address), please contact the office as soon as possible to ensure 
that we have the most current information on file. Additionally, it is important that we 
are aware of any AVO’s or court orders that affect children. In these instances, 
please contact one of the Deputy Principals. 
 
 
Natalie Mansour 
Principal 
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Don’t forget to  

ensure your child 

has their drink bottle 

each day. 

Birthday Orders at 

the Canteen 
Birthday orders are now being taken 

at the canteen.  Options currently 

available are: 

-Platter of mixed cupcakes $1 each 

-Bucket of Zooper Dooper Ice Blocks 

$0.80 each 

Bucket of Mixed TNT Ice Blocks $1 

each 

All orders require 48 hours notice. 

Orders can be placed over the phone 

(please call school office to be   

transferred or via email:  

thehealthycanteen1@gmail.com 

GPPS REWARD SYSTEM 

Signing Students out Early 

To collect students early, please press the intercom or call from the gate if 

locked. When the office staff answer, please let them know your child’s name, 

class and reason for the early departure. Your child will then be brought up to 

the office and signed out by staff. Please remember that during recess 

(11.30am-12pm) and lunch (1.30pm – 2pm) children are not in their      

classrooms and are not able to be contacted. Please also allow enough time 

for your child to pack up their activity, their bags and get to the front office.  
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Congratulations to our Award Winners  

Silver Award 

Winners 

Ella 5E 

Malia 6H 

Ciara 6S 

Adam 6S 

Callan 2K 

Savannah 3B 

Keerat 3L 

Jack 4MC 

Rowan 4S 

Emily 4S 

Hayley 5D 

Laksh 5D 

Ashton 5H 

Sophia 6H 

Zac 6H 

Noah 2K 

Amelia 2K 

Joseph 2K 

Indie-Rose 2M 

Scarlett 2M 

Mani 2P 

Hargun 2P 

Kassidy 3B 

Rijul 4MC 

Jaxon 2-3F 

Jessica 1F 

Sophie 1R 

Jersey 6H 

Hallie 1D 

Harlan 1D 

Jason 1D 

Diya 1D 

Danica 1F 

Jayce 1R 

Matilda 1R 

Bella 2M 

Milli 2M 

Lily 4S 

Zain 5E 

John 6S 

Harrison 3L 

Connor 4M 

Imogen 4M 

Mya 1R 

Zaelia 2M 

Jackson 5D 

Jayden 1G 

Eli 1G 

Harley 1G 

Taleeah-Skye 6H 

Chloe 6H 

Lacey 5H 

Rasleen 5H 

Jaxon 5H 

Darren 5H 

Ari K-1C 

Gold Award Winners 

Ella  5E 

Malia 6H 

Riley 3L 

Jack 4MC 

Bailey 6S 

Rijul 4MC  

Jaxon 2-3F 

Honour Award Winners 

Ella 5E 

Malia 6H 

Bailey 6S 

Ella 5E 

I feel proud to get an honour award at the 

end of the year. I like animals, reptiles but 

NOT insects like cockroaches, stinkbugs and 

others. I enjoy reading wings of fire and   

warriors because they contain my favourite 

animals. Dragons from Wings of Fire and 

cats from Warriors. I like drawing dragons 

and cats but I often draw wolves. All I like 

about wolves are their fur because in     

drawings they look fluffy. My Class Emperor 

penguin made artworks of emperor penguins. 

I can’t remember who it was made by buy all 

5E’s penguins looked AMAZING! 

Bailey 6S 

Hi, my name is Bailey. I’m in 6S. I’m 10 and 

this is my second gold. I have a few friends 

however I mostly hang out with Chloe and 

Amelia. I spend most of my time on my   

computer. I also love the beach. 
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Highlights from the last few weeks 
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Highlights Continued ... 
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Highlights Continued ... 
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Please note: Details are correct at time of publishing and are subject to change 

Term  1 2022 

WEEK 9 

21/3 

Harmony Day 

22/3 23/3 24/3 25/3 

School Cross 

Country 

WEEK 10 

28/3 29/3 

Parent Teacher 

Interviews 

30/3 31/3 1/4 

Back up School 

Cross Country 

WEEK 11 

4/4 

Photo Day 

5/4 

Stage 2  

Excursion 

6/4 

Stage 2  

Excursion 

7/4 

Stage 2  

Excursion 

Easter Hat Parade 

8/4 

Last day Term 1 

ANZAC service 

WEEK 1 

25/4 

ANZAC  DAY 

PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

 

26/4 

School 

Development Day 

27/4 

Students return 

28/4 29/4 

Zone Cross  

Country 

 

WEEK 2 

2/5 3/5 

Year 1 Excursion 

4/5 

Mothers Day 

Stall 

5/5 

Year 1 Excursion 

6/5 

Back Up Zone 

Cross Country 

WEEK 3 

9/5 10/5 

Year 4 CARES 

 

 

NAPLAN 

11/5 

 

 

 

NAPLAN 

12/5 

Year 4 CARES 

Kindergarten Zoo 

Excursion 

NAPLAN 

13/5 

 

 

 

NAPLAN 

WEEK 4 

16/5 

 

 

 

NAPLAN 

17/5 

Year 4 CARES 

 

 

NAPLAN 

18/5 

 

 

 

NAPLAN 

19/5 

 

 

 

NAPLAN 

20/5 

 

 

 

NAPLAN 

WEEK 5 

23/5 24/5 25/5 26/5 27/5 

WEEK 6 

30/5 31/5 

School Athletics 

Carnival 

1/6 2/6 3/6 

WEEK 7 

6/6 7/6 8/6 9/6 10/6 

Term 2 2022 


